
 
  

Office of the President 
 
March 17, 2022 
 
Daemen College 
Students, Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I am pleased to report exciting news for the college. At their meeting on Tuesday, the New York State 
Education Department Board of Regents approved an amendment to Daemen’s charter to make the 
institution a university under the state’s recently revised definition, effective immediately.  
 
We are proud finally to be able to call ourselves what we have been for some time—a university. In every 
sense except in name, Daemen has been a university for many years, and I can’t think of a better way to 
demonstrate the growth and sophistication of Daemen than 


